
MLWLA BOARD MEETING MINUTES, SEPT 7, 2023


The Madison Lake Watershed and Lake Association Sept 2023 Board meeting was opened at 6:00pm by President Julie Teslow.
In attendance were:  Paul Baer, Thor Tackett, Julie Teslow, Dave Lagerquist, Frank Smasal and Gary Schmidt.
Treasurer Jim VanDeusen gave notice he would not be able to attend but did provide the financial figures for the Treasurer’s report as follows:
	Rain garden savings account-$5,767.63
	C.D.-$20,000.00
	Checking acct.-$17,971.61
	No Expenditures
	Deposits-$50.00 membership, $80.00 lake photo, $100.00 donation.
The treasure’s report was received.
The minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved.
Old business:
	Thor Tackett reported that the Water Resource Center located on the MSU campus is continuing to make progress on the proposed MLWLA water testing program for 2024. Thor mentioned a similar program they participated in at Sleepy, Minn. In the recent past.  Thor also mentioned they are proposing to hire a full time person through the raining season to oversee the collection of data.
New business:
Julie Teslow is looking into installing pavers around the Rain Garden sign as well as to create a path way of pavers to make touring the garden area easier. She will try to gather information for our next meeting.


Dave Lagerquist offered to work at updating the current MLWLA brochure to make the information within more accurate.
The whereabouts of the MLWLA signs for use on the garbage dumpster placed near the Main St landing was questioned.  Dave Lagerquist is going to check with the management of The Landing on Madison to see if they have the signs.
It was noted that the Board Positions of Special Events and Website are open and must be filled.
President Julie requested Board members keep in mind short term and long term projects that MLWLA could work on in the future.
Meeting adjourned at 7:20PM.
Respectfully submitted,
Gary Schmidt, Sec. MLWLA
	
